Criminals do not care about background checks. Criminals do not obtain firearms
legally. The only people this legislation will impact are law abiding citizens. This turns
lawful transactions that have been conducted in Oregon since its founding into a
criminal act. SB 941, if passed, will turn law abiding citizens into criminals. This
legislation is wrong for the good citizens of Oregon.

Please vote no on SB 941.



